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Highland Lakes Habitat for Humanity

Board of Directors Meeting – United Methodist Church, Marble Falls 
June 8, 2017, 6:00 p.m.
Board Members Present: Anne Little, P.T. Williams, Jill Williams, Jeannie Pennington,  Ron Duncan, Willie Reinders, Shana Hyslop, John Flach, Greg Mills, Chris Keffeler
Non-Board Members: 
Guests: Shannon Sharp
Meeting called to order: 6:01pm
Opening Prayer: Greg Mills
Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the May 11, 2017 meeting were approved by all without comment. Ron motioned to approve, John 2nd.
Family Selection Committee Report: 
The families of Devasher and Perry passed the required check list. All approved.  

Family Support Committee:
Shannon is interested in assisting with family support.
Treasurer’s Report:
No questions on previous reports provided.  All approved.
Communication:  
Chris announced that Save the World has an event on 6/23 at 5pm and will be presenting a check to Habitat.  Willie and Chris working on updating poster and leaflets to provide at event.  
Next Builds: 
Willie provided updates:

1. Re-zoning approved. Purchase agreement needs to be completed which was sent to Highland Lakes Title. Anne and Greg working on this.
2. Survey and re-plating should be complete by end of week. 

3. John will be working with Harry Born and Clay on electrical. 

4. Need something in writing on the % of stucco vs. masonry required before John works on picking up hardy plank. 

Current Build: 
Other Items:

Willie will invite the new families to the next board meeting. 
Next Board Meeting:  Thursday, July 13, 2017 at 6:00pm, FUMC, Room 404
P.O. Box 1406, Marble Falls, TX 78654
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